Fishing Vessel Energy Audit

Preliminary Results

J O I N U S ' Commercial fishing vessel owners and operators in Ko-
o diak are invited to hear preliminary results of the
“Fishing Vessel Energy Audit Pilot Project”. All gear

groups are welcome.

6:00-8:00pm
There will be a short presentation by the vessel energy

auditor, Mike Gaffney of Alaris Companies, followed by
Kodiak, AK an extensive question and answer session between fish-
ermen and the energy auditor.

For more info, contact:
Julie Decker
907-305-0586
jdecker@afdf.org
Or Terry Johnson
907-274-9695

www.afdf.org
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